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Second Vegetation Debris Drop-Off Location to Open in Ascension Parish

Ascension Parish, LA -  Ascension Parish Government is opening a second location for vegetation debris drop-off for 
residents following Hurricane Francine, beginning Saturday, September 14, at 9 AM. The new drop-off site is located 
on the West Bank side of the parish at the LaLa Regira Baseball Complex, 725 Church Street, Donaldsonville. 

Residents are asked to place unbagged vegetation debris only in the dumpsters provided at the new location. This 
initiative aims to facilitate the safe and proper disposal of storm debris. 

For residents on the East Bank, the existing drop-off site at the Ashland Road entrance to Lamar-Dixon in Gonzales 
remains open. 

Both locations are open from dawn until dusk every day.

Please note that roadside debris will not be picked up by parish services. Residents are strongly encouraged to use 
these designated drop-off locations for debris disposal.

For additional information, contact our call center at 225-450-1200.
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